
ADVERTISEMENT FOR REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
Submittals for Design Services will be received by Division of Public Works, State of Idaho, at 502 N. 
4th Street, PO Box 83720, Boise, Idaho 83720-0072, beginning immediately, until Wednesday, June 
4, 2025 at 2:00 p.m., local time, for DPW Project 25254 Art & Architecture Main HVAC 
Improvements, Phase One, University of Idaho (UI), Moscow, Idaho. 
 
A written Request for Qualifications and other information are available at the Division of Public Works, 
502 N. 4th Street, PO Box 83720, Boise, ID  83720-0072; Elaine Hill, Project Manager, (208) 332-1925. 
The RFQ is also available for viewing and printing at the following website: 
 

dpw.idaho.gov 
 
The Design Professional and required consultants shall be licensed to practice in the State of Idaho 
for their specific discipline. 
 
Project Budget: $1,375,000 
 
Kelly Berard, Deputy Administrator 
Division of Public Works 


